
The dictionary describes “open House” as: 

1) A place or situation in which all visitors are        

welcome. 

2) A day when members of the public are invited to 

visit a place or institution, esp. one to which they do 

not normally have access. 

 

You’ve heard of “Open Houses” inviting people to 

come inside to see what’s new.  

Well, you are invited to our “Open Church”             

celebration. We are opening our arms and our doors. 

Come and experience the ever growing spirit of God   

swirling around within these walls and out into our 

community and our world. 

You are welcome to bring your family favorite dish but don’t feel obligated to 

bring food, we mostly want you to bring YOU! 

You are welcome to bring your family and friends to join us. 

We look forward to seeing you here. 

You’re Invited 
to our 

“Open Church” 
Celebration 

Church service on April 21, 2013 from 

 11 am—12 noon followed by a   

Potluck “Comfort Food” luncheon 

Located at 214 Main Street, Bridgton 

Call 647-4476 for more info 


